
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164~0620 

August 12, 2010 

Mark Karnowski 
Princeton City Administrator 
Princeton City Hall 
705 2"d St N 
Princeton, MN 55371-1558 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Re: D-473 Princeton/Princeton Township (Anderson Property; 5.74 acres) 

Dear Mr. Karnowski: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TIY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings • Municipal Boundary Adjustments has received the 
above-referenced petition for detachment of property from the City of Princeton. Please refer to 
the above docket number in future communications regarding this proposed boundary 
adjustment. 

Because there is considerable paperwork and expense with a hearing, the Office of 
Administrative Hearings - Municipal Boundary Adjustments Unit would appreciate hearing from 
the city as to their position on the detachment petition by September 3, 2010. If a resolution is 
received from the City of Princeton by September 3, 2010 supporting the detachment, no hearing 
is necessary. Minn. Stat. §414.06 Subd. 2. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ V\A,~r\-)l~ 
Christine M. Scotillo, Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
651-361-7910 
christine. scotillo@state.mn. us 
www.mba.state.mn.us 

CMS:kjl 

c: Greg Anderson, Petitioner (Via U.S. Mail) 



MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164·0620 

August 12,2010 

Greg Anderson 
31414 !25th Street 
Princeton, MN 555371 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Re: D-473 Princeton/Princeton Township (Anderson Property; 5.74 acres) 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings - Municipal Boundary Adjustments acknowledges receipt 
of the petition for detachment. Please refer to the above docket number in future 
communications regarding this proposed boundary adjustment. 

It is tbe responsibility ofthe initiating party to meet all necessary requirements before the 
detachment can be accepted for filing. 

If a resolution is received from the City of Princeton by September 3, 2010 supporting the 
detachment, no hearing is necessary. Miun. Stat. §414.06 Subd. 2. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Lau-'ih~ ~. ~ t;(~ 
Christine M. Scotillo, Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
651-361-7910 
christine. scotillo@state.mn. us 
www.mba.state.mn.us 

CMS:kjl 

c: Mark Karnowski, Princeton City Administrator (Via U.S. Mail) 


